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$37 MILLION IN CONSERVATION FUNDING FOR 
LANDHOLDERS 

 
The NSW Government has committed $37 million for the opening programs from the 
new NSW Biodiversity Conservation Trust (BCT), Environment Minister Gabrielle Upton 
announced today. 
 
“The not-for-profit BCT has offered $37 million in its first round of programs for 2018,” 
Ms Upton said. 
 
“This will deliver major benefits to the environment and support landholders to carry out 
important conservation management on their properties.” 
 
The NSW Government made an unprecedented investment of $240 million over five 
years, and $70 million per year ongoing, in private land conservation as part of the land 
management and biodiversity conservation reforms. 
 
BCT Chairperson the Hon. Robert Hill AC said the flexible program strategy was key to 
achieving the BCT’s goals and to meet the targets in the Biodiversity Conservation 
Investment strategy. 
 
“In the coming two months we will call for up to $16 million in tenders from interested 
landholders to participate in the Conservation Management Program,” Mr Hill said. 
 
“We will also invite tenders for up to $2 million to protect priority koala habitat, and we 
have allocated $2 million for fixed rate offers for conservation agreements in high 
priority investment areas and $2 million for Conservation Partners Grants.” 
 
The BCT has also committed $15 million to its Revolving Fund to purchase high 
conservation value properties to be resold to landholders committed to NSW’s long 
tradition of private land conservation. 
 
“The importance of private landholders being supported to conserve and manage 
biodiversity on their land is being recognised in Australia and internationally.  
 
“This is a major step forward for biodiversity conservation in NSW. I am thrilled the new 
BCT is open for business,” Ms Upton said. 
 
The BCT has today released its Business Plan and has committed to offering a further 
$60 million to programs in 2018-19. The Office of Environment and Heritage has 
released the Biodiversity Conservation Investment Strategy, which guides the BCT’s 
investment. 
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